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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Madison County Historic Courthouse Building Reopening  
Madison County, NC – February 2, 2024 

 
  A ceremony will be held beginning at 4:00 p.m. on February 5, 2024, at the historic Madison County  
  Courthouse to honor the reopening of the building located at 2 N Main Street, Marshall, NC. Operations  
  and offices of the court including all offices operated from the courthouse are available to the public at the  
  historic courthouse.   
 
  For questions or further information, please contact the Madison County Clerk of Court’s Office via  
  telephone, (828) 649-2200 or the Madison County Manager’s Office, (828) 649-2854.  
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